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Guidance for Safe Working Practice for Protection of Children and Staff in Education Settings
All staff employed by Huntingdon Nursery School are expected have due regard to the advice contained in this DSF Guidance.

This document updates and replaces the previous version published in 2006. It should be read in conjunction with the school’s policies relevant to related issues, e.g. the Child Protection policy itself, Discipline Policy, Whistle-Blowing Policy, Acceptable use Agreement Digital Images and ICT,

The document was commissioned by the DSF in response to concerns expressed by staff working in education about their vulnerability regarding allegations. This document attempts to clarify what constitutes safe practice and which behaviours should be adopted or avoided. It therefore details the professional behaviours that enable us to provide a safe and supportive environment for our children and secure their well-being. Given that this document relates to safeguarding children and staff, it is essential that every member of staff working in the school reads it.

The guidance is intended to be helpful to staff. It is also necessary to state that failure to have ‘due regard’ could lead to disciplinary or other action.

Please complete the return below, to indicate that you have received and read the document.

Guidance for Safe Working Practice for the Protection of Children and Staff in Education Settings.

I have received and read the above document.

Signed...........................................................................................

Print Name.............................................................................   Date...............
Please feel able to add any comments or queries. I shall do my best to respond individually.

Claire Palmer
